Injury fears after
‘bodge job’ repair

County council criticised as road fix branded ‘totally unacceptable’
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Angry residents fear a
“bodge job” repair by
council contractors in
the town centre will
lead to someone get-
ting hurt.

Kent County Council
(KCC) has been criticised
after pieces of broken and
uneven paving were spot-
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ted in Highbury Lane.

The road was patched up by the
authority as recently as June,
but mayor of Tenterden Pam
Smith says the state of the lane
is “totally unacceptable”.

Tenterden Town Council has
also learned the cost of full
repairs to the road has more than
doubled in as many years, put-
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Broken and uneven paving in Highbury Lane has been spotted after county council repairs

ting the work in doubt.

Councillors heard that in 2016
KCC had received a quote for
£22 000 for the repairs, but due
to budgetary restrictions work
was not carried out.

The latest quote for the work
has now risen to £47,000.

Town councillor Sue Ferguson
said: “I'm very disappointed in
the quality of the work. It's a
bodge job and quite shocking.”
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